
NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2024

 Welcome Erica 

Dec 6    Christmas Carnival
Dec 14  Competition Awards Night
Jan 22   2025 Sign-On day

Dec  13 Last day Term 4
Dec 20  Last day comp training
Jan 6     Comp training commences

Important EventsReminders

 
After 6 years of great service, Michelle has decided to

move to a new role to enable her to be closer to her
family. We thank Michelle for your support of the

Club and we wish her all the best. 
 

We are delighted to announce we have the lovely
Erica as our new admin officer. Please pop into the

office and say hi to Erica and help her feel welcome! 

Good luck Ryan
Coach Ryan has officially coached his last lesson here

at the Club. 
Ryan has been part of the Club since he was a young

gymnast, achieving outstanding results in Trampoline
and regularly representing Qld at Nationals. Ryan has

been a great inspiration for our younger gymnasts. 
For the last couple of years, he has been coaching Rec

and Free G classes. 
We wish him all the very best for his new endeavour in

the Police Force! 
We hope he enjoys the academy and thank him for his

commitment to the Club. 

Congratulations Dannika-lee
Congratulations to coach Dannika-lee on your

beautiful wedding last month. 
Your flower Gymnasts were the most special

touch to your perfect day! 



We had 9 Special O Gymnasts compete at the National
Clubs Carnival held at the Gold Coast Sports and Leisure
Centre, Carrara. 
They thoroughly enjoyed their experience and had some
amazing results to show for their hard work.
Level 1 

Shelby 1st Vault, 3rd Bars, 2nd Beam, Floor & Overall
Eden 2nd Vault, Bars, 3rd Beam, Floor & Overall
Shaleigh 4th Vault, Bars, Beam, 5th Floor & Overall

Level 2
Azalia 2nd Floor, 4th Beam, 1st Vault, Bars, Overall
Flora 1st Beam, 6th Vault, Floor, 2nd Bars & Overall
Addison 2nd Vault, 5th Bars, 4th Beam Floor & Overall
Indy 4th Vault, 7th Bars, 3rd Floor, 5th Beam & Overall

Level 3
Georgia 8th Vault, 5th Bars, Beam, 7th Floor & Overall
Jasmine 2nd Vault, 6th Bars, Beam, Floor, 5th Overall

Our 3 Trampolinists performed well at the last Interclub for
2024. Congrats on some great results.

Jessica 3rd Tumbling, 2nd DMT
Josephine 1st Tumbling, DMT and Trampoline

We also had one Trampolinist attend a training clinic in
Maryborough last weekend. Madison had a great time
learning from different coaches in our region and Brisbane.

Cooloola Christian College students have had their last class
with the Club. They have been an excellent bunch of
students and have had great participation in our classes.

Holiday training timetable for our competition gymnasts will
be sent home with gymnasts in the coming week.

Our senior gymnasts have been getting creative and putting
displays together for our Christmas Carnival. We are excited
to see all our Gymnasts join in the circuit to showcase their
skills from the year with their family and friends on Friday
6th December from 4pm at the Christmas Carnival.

Our Sign-On Day is Wednesday 22nd January 2025 so save
the date to come in and secure your child’s classes for 2025.

A word from Head Coach
Teagan

“Jump off the beam, flip off the bars,
follow your dreams and reach for the

stars.”
Nadia Comaneci

Gym office hours
Mon - Fri 3.30 - 5.45pm

Phone: 5482 9033
Email: gympiegym@gmail.com

Sponsorship Opportunity
We invite you to advertise your business at the Club with an

annual sponsorship opportunity. 
A great way to support our club and spread the word about

your business. 
For more info email: gympiegym@gmail.com

The Committee would like to say a very special
THANK YOU to all families who volunteered their

time at our recent Bunnings Sausage Sizzle! 
This fundraiser was a great success and would not

have been possible without your support! 
Our Club relies heavily on these types of fundraising
events, and we appreciate your continued support.

Thank you! 

We would also like to thank everyone who completed
the recent parent survey. We value your opinions
and appreciate you taking the time to share your

feedback. 
Overall, the responses were really positive, and we

look forward to continuing to grow and improve our
Club to support all our Gymnasts, have lots of fun

and achieve their goals.

 We look forward to an amazing 2025! 

Thank you!

Competition Awards Night 
Saturday 14th December at 5pm

Invitation Only Event 
WAG Level 3 +, MAG Level 4+, Special O and Trampoline

Competition Gymnasts have their awards night to celebrate
their hard work and achievements during 2024.

Limited number of seats still available. 
Must be purchased from the office by 27/11/24.


